
  

 

NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF A PLANNING APPLICATION 
 

HOW DOES THIS AFFECT YOU? 
 
Date of Notice:  
 
Application reference number: 2014/6126/L 
Associated application(s):  

 
Address: 
Nigel Buildings  
Bourne Estate (South)  
Portpool Lane  
London  
EC1N7UR 
 
Proposal: 
Relocation of boiler flues to flats no.s 1, 4, 7 & 11 from the west to the south elevation of Nigel 
Buildings following planning consent for adjacent residential block (appl. refs. 2012/6372/P & 
2014/1563P). All other details of the proposals are unchanged from the existing Listed 
Building Consent 2014/1539/L. 
 
The Council has received the above application.  
 
You can see the application details and comment on them  

 using our website www.camden.gov.uk/planningcomments  

 emailing us at planning@camden.gov.uk 

 writing to the Development Management Team,Town Hall extension, Argyle Street, 
London, WC1H 8ND 

  

 
Please quote the above reference when you contact us. 

We need to receive your comments within 21 days of the date of this notice 
 
 

We publish all comments received about planning applications on our website but we will not 
publish your email address, signature or telephone number.  We will not acknowledge receipt of 
your comments but you can check them and others made by searching for the planning 
application reference at www.camden.gov.uk/planning 
 

If you need more information please telephone 
Contact Camden on 020 7974 4444 

 

http://www.camden.gov.uk/planningcomments
mailto:planning@camden.gov.uk
http://www.camden.gov.uk/planning

